
HALLOWEEN FUN from Santa Cruz Parent 
https://santacruzparent.com/ 

 

 

ALL HALLOWEEN EVENTS on Our CALENDAR: 
https://tinyurl.com/scpALLHalloween 

 
For fun all year round, register for our free, weekly newsletter full of family-friendly events and 

parenting resources!   https://conta.cc/3wrLPKr 
If you know of an event we’ve missed or find an error, we’d be ever so grateful for a note: 

info@santacruzparent.com. 

13 Days of Halloween on the Wharf! Santa Cruz Wharf, October 19 – 31, 

https://santacruzparent.com/event/13-days-of-halloween-on-the-wharf/2022-10-19/ 

Boo at the Zoo San Francisco Zoo – pending 

Boo World, Gilroy Gardens, October 1 - 30, https://www.gilroygardens.org/halloween 

Boulder Creek Trick or Treat Street, Main St, Boulder Creek, October 31, 5pm, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/boulder-creek-trick-or-treat-street/ 
 
Boulder Creek Halloween After Party, October 31, 6-9pm, Boulder Creek Hall, 
https://santacruzparent.com/?post_type=tribe_events&p=45178&preview=true 
 
Corazon de Mujer Community Festival! Saturday, October 22, 4:30 – 9:30pm, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/corazon-de-mujer-community-festival/ 
 
Dia de Los Muertos, MAH/Evergreen Cemetery, October 29, 12pm – 4pm, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/dia-de-los-muertos-celebration-evergreen-cemetery/ 
 
Dia de Los Muertos Watsonville Film Festival, Friday, October 28, 4 – 8:30pm, 

https://santacruzparent.com/event/watsonville-film-festivals-dia-de-los-muertos/ 

Evergreen At Dusk Cemetery History Tours, Thursdays, Oct. 6, 13, 20 & 27, 2022 – 4 – 6:45pm, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/evergreen-at-dusk/2022-10-06/ 
 
Floating Pumpkin Patch, Simpkins Pool, Saturday, October 15, 1-4pm, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/floating-pumpkin-patch-2/ 
 
Fern Creek Western & Garden Railroad Halloween, Santa Cruz, Monday, October 31, 6 -9pm, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/halloween-at-the-railroad-house/ 

Food Trucks Trick or Treating Beer Garden Live Music, Sky Park, October 28 4:30 – 7:30pm, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/food-truck-friday-halloween-style/ 
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Halloween at the Boardwalk, Saturday, October 30, 12 – 7pm, Trick or Treat and Costume Contest, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/halloween-at-the-boardwalk-2/ 
 

Half Moon Bay Art & Pumpkin Festival, October 7, 9, 10, 15, 16, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/hallf-moon-bay-pumpkin-festival/2022-10-15/ 

World Championship Pumpkin Weigh-Off, Half Moon Bay, Monday, October 10, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/world-championship-pumpkin-weigh-off/ 

Halloween at Children’s Museum of Discovery, MOD, Waiting for plans…  

Halloween Horrors Film Competition & Mask Making Celebration, London Nelson, October 22, 12:30 - 
8pm, https://santacruzparent.com/event/halloween-horrors-film-competition/ 

Halloween Scavenger Hunt at the Boulder Creek IOOF Cemetery, Saturday, October 29, 10am -2pm, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/halloween-scavenger-hunt-at-the-boulder-creek-cemetery-2/ 

HOWLoween Doggie Date Night/Lost Boys Movie, Anna Jean Cummings Park, Friday, October 7, 5pm, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/howloween-doggie-date-night-2/ 
 
It’s the Great Pumpkin, Charlie Brown, Last year, PBS and PBS Kids secured the rights to air It's the 
Great Pumpkin, Charlie Brown on TV (With similar arrangements being made for A Charlie Brown 
Thanksgiving and A Charlie Brown Christmas). Because of this, we can assume that Apple TV+, PBS and 
PBS Kids will come to the same agreement for this holiday season. We'll keep you posted once we know 
more! 
 
Little Peoples Repertory Theatre Costume Sale, Saturday, October 1, 12 – 5pm, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/lprt-costume-sale/ 
 
Miner Madness at the Monterey County Fair, Every Friday & Saturday 6 – 9:30pm, – October 7 – 29, & 
Sunday October 30, https://santacruzparent.com/event/trick-or-treat-monterey-county-fair/2022-10-
07/ 
 
Little Trends Boo Day Halloween Shop, Saturday, October 1, 10am – 2pm, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/little-trends-boo-day-halloween-shop/ 
 
Museum of the Macabre, Museum of Natural History, October 29, 6 - 9pm, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/museum-of-the-macabre/ 

Pug-o-ween, Roaring Camp, Sunday, October 9, 11am – 4:30pm, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/pug-o-ween/ 

Santa Cruz Glass Pumpkin Patch, Live Oak Grange, Saturday and Sunday, October 23 & 24, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/santa-cruz-glass-pumpkin-patch/2022-10-22/ 

Santa Cruz Harbor Witches SUP Santa Cruz Harbor, Saturday & Sunday 11am, October 29 – 30, Free to 
watch! https://santacruzparent.com/event/santa-cruz-harbor-witches-sup/2022-10-30/ 
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Scotts Valley Haunted House, Saturday  Sunday, Oct. 22-23 & Friday-Sunday, 28-30; 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/scotts-valley-haunted-house/2022-10-23/ 

Santa Cruz Downtown Trick or Treat, Monday, Oct. 31, 2-5pm, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/downtown-trick-or-treat/ 

The Lost Boys Free Movie on the Beach, Saturday, October 29, 6:30pm, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/the-lost-boys-free-movie-on-the-beach/ 
 
Thomas and Percy Halloween Party, Roaring Camp, October 15-16, 22-23, 29-30, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/thomas-and-percys-halloween-party/2022-10-29/ 
 
Trick or Treat Downtown Felton, Monday, October 31, 5 – 9pm, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/trick-or-treat-downtown-felton/ 
 
Trunk or Treat, Sheriff’s Parking Lot, Aptos, Friday, October 28, 5 – 8pm, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/trunk-or-treat-2/ 

Unhinged Halloween Winchester Mystery House, Madame Nightshade’s Spirit Carnival, 13 select days 
through October 31, https://santacruzparent.com/event/unhinged-halloween/2022-10-01/ 

Watsonville Downtown Candy Crawl, Saturday, October 29, 2 – 6pm, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/watsonville-downtown-candy-crawl/ 
 
Witches Ball 2022, Brookdale Lodge, Saturday, October 29, 7pm – 1am, Adult, 
https://santacruzparent.com/event/witches-ball-2022/ 
 

Whether you venture forth to an event or visit neighbors in costume, carve jack-o-lanterns, decorate your 
home, dress up your pets, bake Halloween cookies, or watch scary movies, I Hope you create fun 
memories for your family! Please share this collection with friends. 

Parmalee  
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